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I oppose repealing the requirement that there be a responsible, licensed way to 

dispose of nuclear waste. There are many waste products from the process, and 

spent fuel/rods are still a danger for many years. Even with SMNRs there are still 

risks and waste products/biproducts that have no licensed disposal methods. 

Thank you. 


